
FLETCHER HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

2330 Center Place, El Cajon, CA 92020

(619) 668-5820

June 2024

Dear 1
st
 Grade Parents,

We are looking forward to having your child in the First Grade!  As you prepare for 

the first day of school, the following is a suggested list of instructional supplies your 

child will be using:

* Backpack (NO Rolling Backpacks, please)

* Plastic pencil box - 5" x 8" size (labeled with name) *no zipper pouches

* One heavy-duty folder with two-pockets *no prongs; no plastic folders 

* Headphones (labeled with name) *please no wireless/bluetooth headphones

* 1 or 2 Glue sticks - large size only

* 2 boxes of Crayola Crayons – 24 count

* 1 or 2 pink erasers

*1 pack of “Ticonderoga” pencils

* 2 Dry Erase Markers (black) - wide tip

* 1 container of unscented Baby Wipes

* 1 box of sandwich size Ziploc bags

* 1 box of facial tissues 

* 1 ream of color copy paper (any color; please no multi-color packs)

* yellow highlighters -wide tip 

We have a few wishlist items if you are interested in donating to our classroom:

*Crayola Watercolor paints, Crayola Colored Pencils, and additional “Ticonderoga” pencils. 

If you are unable to donate the above supplies, we will supply them (except for the backpack). 

Please do not label anything with your child’s name except for the pencil box, folder, and 

backpack, as we will be passing out the above items as needed.

Please do not send your child with a binder, colored markers, or hand-held pencil sharpeners.

Thank you for your support. The donation of these supplies will help ensure that the school’s 

limited budget can be used for other instructional materials and supplemental materials for 

the classroom.  Have a wonderful summer!  Read every day! As a reminder, school starts 

Thursday, August 8th.

Sincerely,

The First Grade Team


